
Signed in 2021, the Accord between the Squaxin Island

Tribe and City of Olympia fostered collaborative efforts,

one of which was to rename the culturally and 

historically significant Squaxin Park in 2022. The

Accord and Squaxin Park name-change serves as a

model for inter-governmental collaboration and

communication.

The City of Olympia & The Squaxin Island Tribe

for

Squaxin Park

The Olympia Historical Society & Bigelow House Museum
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